
‭Dear members,‬

‭The directors of the‬‭Association des chasseurs et‬
‭pêcheurs de Gould (the Club)‬‭would like to wish all‬
‭of you a prosperous and healthy 2025!‬

‭As‬‭an executive, we look forward to another year‬
‭on the club and serving the members.‬

‭2024 Deer Season‬

‭As voted for at the 2024 Annual General Meeting, this past 2024 deer‬
‭season saw a change in that there were designated zones where drives‬
‭took place. The drive zones that were initiated this year were generally well‬
‭received by the members that voiced their perspectives. Discussions about‬
‭the changes we made for this year will continue and members will be‬
‭informed about these progressions.‬

‭All in all, it was a successful season with 13 deer harvested on the club.‬
‭Considering all the cutting and work by DOMTAR, that is promising.‬

‭Please feel free to contact any of the members of the directorate with other‬
‭comments and/or concerns about this initiative.‬

‭2025 Membership‬

‭For the 2025 season, we are looking to add more members to our club. We‬
‭believe our club is best served with new members that are family and/or‬
‭friends of our current members. We look forward to adding quality members‬
‭to our club for 2025.‬
‭Please refer anyone interested in joining to our website.‬
‭https://www.gouldchasse.com/demande-dadhesion/‬
‭There will be no increase in the membership fees this year. Those‬
‭members that took part in a work weekend in 2024 and contributed back to‬
‭the club will receive a $50 reduction in their membership fees.‬
‭Memberships are now available for 2025. The deadline for confirmation of‬
‭membership renewal is March 31st, 2025!‬

https://www.gouldchasse.com/demande-dadhesion/


‭2025 Annual General Meeting‬

‭Once again we will be meeting at the end of March/beginning of April for‬
‭our annual assembly. Members will be informed of a confirmed time and‬
‭date for the meeting as well as other details. Stay tuned.‬

‭Club Communications‬

‭As an executive, we are here to answer questions and to ensure people‬
‭are satisfied with their membership and the functioning of the club.‬
‭Executive members’ email addresses and phone numbers are below.‬

‭Website‬

‭The club website address is as follows. Updates are made as often as‬
‭possible with regards to the rules and regulations, newsletters and‬
‭upcoming meetings and events.‬

‭https://www.gouldchasse.com/‬

‭Social Media- Facebook posts‬‭:‬

‭Please note:‬

‭-‬ ‭members can join the private group on Facebook. This site is for‬
‭sharing pictures and stories from our club in a social manner.‬

‭https://www.facebook.com/groups/1032009980219966‬

‭Thank-you and be well!‬
‭Directors of Association des chasseurs et pêcheurs de Gould‬
‭Robert Oliver‬ ‭450- 829- 3379‬ ‭123roboliver@gmail.com‬
‭William Oliver‬ ‭514- 246- 8889‬ ‭admin@gouldchasse.com‬
‭Ricky Coates‬ ‭819- 884- 2183‬ ‭sherri.coates@yahoo.ca‬
‭Michel Langlois‬ ‭819- 943- 4220‬ ‭michel.langlois170457@gmail.com‬
‭Guy Walker‬ ‭438- 398- 6970‬ ‭gnmwalker@gmail.com‬
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